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Elmira Elementary

We celebrated 
our last quarter 

with various 
STEM projects 

in every 
classroom. This 
student built the 

tallest 
marshmallow 

spaghetti tower!

The kindergartners went to the Veneta 
Fire Station and everyone had a turn 
at spraying the fire hose.



Elmira Elementary
Our 5th graders participated in our first staff 
vs student kickball game during their PE 
times. Mr Carpenter was a great ref, and 
Michelle Marshall starred as a fantastic 
unicorn. All students watched and cheered. 



Veneta Elementary 
We finished this school year with tons of adventures! 5th 
grade went to Outdoor School at the end of May and had a 
blast! 2nd graders went to Public Works to see how Veneta 
gets its water and the process it goes through. They also 
went to City Hall. Several classes went to the Veneta pool 
for water safety and to swim. Some students went to the 
raptor center and some to the science factory. Many field 
trips to end the year!



Veneta Elementary 
We, of course, ended the year with Kona Ice, a fabulous field day, Kinder celebration and 5th grade 
promotion. We hope everyone has a wonderful summer!!!



Fern Ridge Middle School 
8th Grade 

Recognition
Our 8th Grade Promotion Night was a huge 
success and a memorable celebration for 
our students and families. The event was 
filled with energy, joy, and pride as we 
honored our 8th graders' accomplishments 
and marked their transition to high school. 
Parents were incredibly helpful—many 
volunteered their time to set up, bring 
snacks, and assist with decorations, which 
made the evening feel extra special. It was 
a night full of community spirit and support. 
We’re so grateful to everyone who made it 
possible!



Fern Ridge Middle School

FRMS Field Day!

Our 6th and 7th Grade Field Day was a fantastic 
success and went incredibly smoothly from start 
to finish. Students had a blast participating in 
outdoor games, team activities, and fun 
competitions that brought out lots of laughter 
and school spirit. The day ran efficiently thanks 
to our amazing staff and student behavior was 
excellent throughout. It was a perfect way to 
celebrate the end of the year and build positive 
memories together!

[stock photos from Google. Everyone 
was having too much fun to take 
pictures.]



Elmira High School

3 Seniors Sign On to Play College Athletics

★ Layla Burgess — 
softball, Corban 
University

★ Kainoa Harwood 
— track and field, 
Bushnell University

★ Josey Robbins — 
volleyball, Lane 
Community College



Elmira High SchoolGraduat
ion

!



FREA

● Thanks to Mark and Andrea! (sports and OBOB)

● Welcome in July to Brian, Mark and WC!

● Happy summer to everyone!
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